
“You Said, We Did”

You Said We Did

A Member requested parent sessions with a focus on career 

pathways

Miss Barlow to plan parent careers pathway workshops

A Member requested further support and information for 

parents re the university application process

Miss Sandilands to plan parent university application 

workshops

A Member requested whether the school could deliver 

sessions on financing and budgeting for pupils

Miss Barlow to audit finance and budget pupil opportunities 

across the curriculum and provide feedback+
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